Brendan Barry: "Keep your eyes on Cuba as
big business docks in Port Everglades”

8.18.15

Sun-Sentinel

Brendan Barry, a partner in the firm's Ft. Lauderdale office, was recently published in South Florida's
Sun Sentinel on the renovation and expansion of the Port of Mariel. The renovation will significantly
increase the port's transshipping capacity. Businesses that will be affected, writes Barry, need to
evaluate what they need to remain competitive as well as capitalize on the expected increase in
opportunities for business as a result of more cargo arriving in local ports.

Read the full article here.

About Brendan Barry

Brendan Barry is a partner in the Ft. Lauderdale office of Shutts & Bowen LLP. As a member of the
Board of Directors of the Port Everglades Association, Barry regularly consults port-related
businesses and business owners in commercial matters.
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Shutts & Bowen Partner Brendan Aloysius Barry leads business delegation from Port Everglades to
Panama Canal
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